
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its December 8, 2021 regular meeting 

(held virtually on Zoom), unanimously approved release of Garrett Homes LLC’s  Site 

Improvement Bond in excess of $21,078.56 which will be retained for site improvements 

not completed at 1100 Boston Tpke. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 17th day of December, 2021. 

 

Thomas Manning 

P&Z Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on December 21, 2021 

 


